
Looking back at 2012

Africa

The Mango Tree kids club is about 100 kids 

strong!  Praise the Lord

Donna continued teaching the Kennedy boys 

in Benin

Micah Joy played field hockey and was in 

the play, Tales of the Kingdom 

Nehemiah played volleyball and was a 

stagehand for the play, Death on the Nile

Miriam had a great first year at RVA and was 

on the worship team for Titchie (elementary) 

Sunday

Had an amazing vacation visiting our friends, 

the Stahl family, in Switzerland on our way 

to the States

Several volunteers came to Benin to help

America

Blessed and successful furlough time 

Traveled approximately 10,000 miles

Spoke approximately 40 times to various 

groups and churches

Cox kids homeschooled during furlough

Donna had several successful surgeries while 

in the USA

Blessed with two great houses (Texas and 

New Mexico) complete with stocked 

pantries

Blessed with cars while in the States

Nehemiah enjoyed hunting and shooting his 

first deer

Micah Joy was able to volunteer weekly at a 

local vet’s office

Miriam enjoyed drum lessons and hanging 

out at the farm whenever possible

Looking forward to 2013

Cox family returns to Benin 

following furlough in the USA

Kids will turn 17, 15 and 13

Paul and Donna will celebrate 

19 years of marriage

Move into new TWR house

Six years of living in Benin

Continue working on the NGO 

status

Continue working on the short 

wave license

5 years of successful broadcast

New Covenant Church 

(Albuquerque) Mission Trip to 

Benin

A couple in the pipeline to 

serve in Benin with TWR

www.twr.org

Broadca!ing God’s salvation and 
in!ructing believers in Ch"!-like 
living in W#t Af"ca
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Support Info

To support us online, 
visit: www.twr.org/
global_staff/cox/
donate/

Otherwise, please send 
financial support to: 
TWR, PO Box 8700, 
Cary, NC 27512.  Be 
sure Paul and Donna 
Cox is on the memo 
line.
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Furlough Update

What a whirlwind our furlough was.  We 

spoke at a different church almost every 

weekend from August through November 

as well as speaking for smaller groups 

and meeting with supporters several times 

a week.  We loved seeing so many of you 

and are disappointed that we did not get to 

see everyone on our list! We 

homeschooled all three kids and also tried 

to spend as much time as possible with our 

extended families as well as shop for 

supplies needed for our return to Benin.  

In November Donna had several surgeries.  

We are so thankful for the medical care 

available in the US and that Donna is 

recovering well. At the same time Donna’s 

mother had surgery so Paul and the kids were 

kept busy taking care of Grandpa, Donna and 

helping as needed with Grandma. Due to all of 

these happenings Paul’s study sabbatical was 

delayed a couple of weeks.  Donna and the kids 

will fly to Kenya on December 30. Donna and 

Micah Joy will continue on to Benin early in 

January and Paul will arrive later in the month. 

To sum up our time in the USA we would have to 

say blessed, very blessed!
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